
 

INVITATION TO PROVIDE QUOTES 
 
Quotes for the following project for the Cleveland Heights-University Heights City School District, Cuyahoga 
County, Ohio:  
 
 

Title I Services to Eligible Private Schools 
 
 
 
WILL BE RECEIVED at the Office of the Supervisor of Federal Programs and Grants of the Cleveland 
Heights-University Heights City School District at the Board of Education Building, 2155 Miramar Boulevard, 
University Heights, Ohio 44118-3397, UNTIL 12:00 P.M. Local Time, Monday, June 28, 2021. 
 
Quotes may also be emailed to s_pardee@chuh.org. Quotes will be publicly opened, read, tabulated and 
shared with nonpublic schools immediately thereafter. 
 
Quotes will be received for: 
 
Title I services to eligible private schools for students in a Targeted Assistance program for the year starting 
July 1, 2021 and ending June 30, 2022. 

Description of Title I services for which quotes are requested: 

● Direct Reading intervention instruction and curriculum 
● Direct Mathematics instruction and curriculum 
● Additional Title I requirements per federal requirements including but not limited to rank order lists, 

parent school compacts, parent notification letters, parent refusal of services letters, evidence of 
family engagement 

● Providing services with teaching staff properly licensed for Title I services 

The prices that are quoted should include the cost of direct service with any administrative costs or fees 
per hourly amount indicated separately.  

 
This notice is posted on the School District’s internet web site.  The notice may be accessed at 
www.chuh.org 
                                         
By Order of the Board of Education  
Cleveland Heights-University Heights City School District 
 
 
 
 June 7, 2021 
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